
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/050/2022-2023                                                                                 6th July 2022 

INTRODUCTION LETTER OF HEAD MISTRESS 
 

Dear Parent 

We are delighted to introduce the newest member of the Ridge Valley School 

family, Ms. Shalini Batra who joins us as Headmistress (Junior School, Pre Nur-

Grade V). 

 

A passionate and self-motivated team leader possessing good communication and 

writing skills, Ms. Batra has a proven track record of enhancing students' 

performance by consistently upgrading the teaching learning pedagogy by 

incorporating effective and enriching lesson plans. 

 

She has a vast experience of teaching at reputed schools in Delhi NCR including 

Venkateshwar International School, Dwarka and Shalom Presidency School, 

Gurgaon. She is an alumnus of Lady Irwin College, Delhi with a Masters in English 

Language and will be an English Facilitator for Grade 6 in the school. 

 

Please join us in extending a very warm welcome to Ms. Shalini Batra. 

 

Warm Regards 

Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 

Ridge Valley School 


